
LCHS Graduation Speaker
Application for the Class of 2024

Directions:

In order to be considered as a graduation speaker, you must:

1. Be considered in good standing by the LCHS Administration.

2. Answer the following questions using complete sentences. The answers to these

questions should be included in your email to Ms. Cross

o Why should you be considered as one of our speakers for graduation?

o Why do you feel you are a positive role model and should represent the Class

of 2024 at graduation?

3. Prepare a draft of the speech you will give at graduation. This speech should be

between 2-3 minutes long. A typed copy of your speech must be emailed to Ms.

Cross NO LATER than Friday, April 19th @3:30 pm - no late submissions will be

accepted!

The short answer questions and full speech draft are due Friday, April 19th by

3:30pm to Ms. Cross

If your application is accepted for try-outs, you will receive notification by Monday, April

22nd via email with your time to present your speech to the panel.

A committee of students and faculty will listen to your presentation of your speech

after school tentatively on Wednesday, April 24th. Your speech presentation

time/location will be shared via email with you.

It is important to note that if you miss your presentation time, you will no longer be

considered as a speaker for graduation.

Questions? Ask Ms. Cross


